
 

9 May 2024 

Adaptation Fund Board 

Request for approval of provision of direct project services and for no-cost extension of 

project completion date: Sahara and Sahel Observatory (Benin, Burkina Faso, Niger)   

 

Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for the provision 

of Direct Project Services (DPS) by the Sahara and Sahel Observatory (OSS), and  for an 

eighteenth-month no-cost extension of the project completion date submitted by OSS  for the 

project “Integration of climate change adaptation measures in the concerted management of the 

WAP transboundary complex: ADAPT-WAP” implemented in Benin, Burkina Faso and Niger, 

contained in document AFB/B.42-43/3, the Adaptation Fund Board decided to approve the 

provision by OSS of a no-additional cost DSP, and the request for an eighteenth-month no-cost 

extension of project completion date from 20 April 2024 to 20 October 2025.     

 

                                                                                                                        Decision B.42-43/3 


